
       JANUARY DANCIN NEWS 2024 
 
We hope that all of our students and their families had 
an enjoyable Holiday Season.  Best wishes in the New 
Year!! 

 
 

  WINTER WEATHER 
 
With the winter weather, there may be times that we 
will have to cancel classes.  We will do our best to 
contact all students, if you have not received a text 
message or a phone call and there is any doubt, please 
text or call Miss Julie at (717-319-5456) or check on 
Facebook  
“DeJul School of Dance”  

 
 

RECITAL INFORMATION 
 
Northern High School – We are now planning for our 
dance recital in the spring. The weekend of June 7th and 
June 8th  
We will follow with more detailed recital schedule 
information in future newsletters.  Parents will receive 
an invoice slip indicating the total cost, credit earned to 
date, deposits due and balance for all costume items for 
the recital at a later date. 
 
  HAPPY NEW YEAR OF DANCING!!       DEJUL 


